
From: Peter Cooper (VPA)
To: Genna Walkley (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA)
Subject: Fwd: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP
Date: Monday, 29 November 2021 3:37:38 PM

From: Tay 
Sent: Monday, November 29, 2021 3:35:28 PM
To: Peter Cooper (VPA) <Peter.cooper@vpa.vic.gov.au>
Subject: Amendment C158 - Beveridge North West PSP
 
Hi, 
Going out of my way to respond to the letter we've received... To put it simply No resident
wants the quarry... We purchased the house when there wasn't one so please don't allow
this nightmare to go ahead and crap all over the quality of living we have now. Thanks
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